From: Alan Coyle

Sent: 23 July 2009 11:17

To: Dave Anderson

Cc: Andy Conway; John Jenkins; Marshall Poulton
Subject: RE: Latest draft of tram report

Dave, thanks, I will be providing a briefing note for Donald to be sent to his home this
weekend, I'm also meeting him prior to Monday's IPG.
Regards

Alan Coyle | Financial Services | City Development Team | Level 2/5 Waverley Court | 4
East Market St EH8 8BG | alan.coyle@edinburgh.gov.uk | Phone 0131_ Mobile -

————— Original Message-----

From: Dave Anderson

Sent: 23 July 2009 11:15

To: Alan Coyle

Cc: Andy Conway; John Jenkins; Marshall Poulton
Subject: RE: Latest draft of tram report

Thanks Alan You will by now have seen my response to Gordon which reinforces this
position. Gordon has now sent me his proposed track changes. 1I'll forward these to you
so that you can consider whether or not we should accept them. This is a report prepared
by Council Officers to the Council and ultimately it will be our judgement on what to
report. The precise balance of what we say will need to be finalised at Monday's IPG so
it will be important for Donald quickly to be brought up to speed on his return from
holiday. Dave

————— Original Message-----

From: Alan Coyle

Sent: 23 July 2009 07:10

To: Dave Anderson

Cc: Andy Conway

Subject: FW: Latest draft of tram report

Dave

While being mindful of the political issues here we have to be mindful that tie's best
case scenario indicates 560 there are clearly further risks beyond this number it would
seem to me that we cannot loosen our resolve to get to the bottom of these issues.
Regards Alan
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